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February 16, 2016 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 151444 establishes a pedestrian mall to be known as “North 4th Street Pedestrian Mall” in North 
4th Street, between the proposed Bucks arena and live block, from West Highland Avenue to West Juneau Avenue, 
in the 4th Aldermanic District. 
 
 This ordinance establishes a pedestrian mall in North 4th Street, between the proposed Bucks arena and 
live block, from West Highland Avenue to West Juneau Avenue. 
 
 Since the proposed pedestrian mall is not in conflict with City plans and does not vacate the public street, 
the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting on February 15, 2016, recommended approval of the file.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Robert Bauman 
 


